
Bylaw Referendum Results

July 18, 2019

We would like to thank all of the tellers who endured the long
day and everyone that took the time to come out and vote on
the proposed by-law changes.
The results are as follow:
None of the proposed ByLaw changes voted on June 18 passed at
the required percentage to go into effect.
Article II – Section 5 : Only passed at 40.06%
Article III – Section 2 : only passed at 21.1%
Article VI – Section 7 : only passed at 13.1%.
Hopefully we’ll have a better turn out next year.
Again, thank you for your time and support.
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